
Rugby club news
level one coaching certificate should 
contact Ralph Davies at the Dal 
Physical Education department or 
at 423-7437 for details.

Many of this year’s club members 
will be graduating and the new 
executive is now seeking new club 
members. Anyone wishing to join 
the club (as a playing or social 
member) should contact any of the 
above mentioned or any club 
member.

On Wednesday, March 22, the 
Rugby Club held its annual general 
meeting at which a new executive 
was elected. The new officers are: 
Ken MacRitchie, President 
Bob Sheppard, Vice-President 
Nigel Kent, Secretary 
B.J. Johnston, Treasurer.

A Coaching Clinic, under the 
guidance of the Canadian Rugby 
Union, is to be held in early May.
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The Dalhousie intramural athletic banquet was held last night in the Mcln- 
nes Room in the Dal S.U.B.

Next week, a 
sports wrap-up
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a year end review and wrap-up on 

varsity and intramural sports in our
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HALIFAXfinal issue. Watch for it! ^1%nv.
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Banquet hosts intramural teams
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